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Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 9:14 AM

To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Subject: INQ - Amos Roundtree, Miami-Dade County  Internal Services Department (Public 

Records)

Mr. Roundtree inquired regarding a public records request for all notes and correspondence exchanged between the 

County Internal Services Department and the Office of Inspector General concerning a matter subject to a bid protest.  I 

informed him that records in connection with a pending OIG investigation were exempt from the Public Records Law, 

Section 119.0713, Florida Statutes, but would be public after the investigation concluded.  Also, records concerning a bid 

or proposal involved in a competitive solicitation would be exempt until such time as a decision or recommendation was 

announced, pursuant to Section 119.071(1)(a)(2).  Since the matter inquired about involved records concerning an 

announced recommendation, and there was no pending OIG investigation, the records would be public.      
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